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““Readiness Program

Michigan’s Nationally Recognized Pre-K Program

ATTENTION ALL DEARBORN SCHOOL FAMILIES
WITH A FOUR-YEAR-OLD CHILD

Dearborn Public Schools Great Start Readiness Program (GSRP) is beginning the
application process for the 2021-2022 school year.

GSRP is a free program for all eligible families and is designed to give a high quality
preschool experience prior to Kindergarten.

If your son or daughter will be four years of age by December 1,2021.
Applications will be available at the following schools:

Cotter, Becker, Henry Ford, William Ford, Long, McCollough/Unis, McDonald,
Oakman, River Oaks, Salina Elementary, Whitmore Bolles,

on Wednesday, April 7, 2021

From: 9 -11 a.m.

If you have any other questions please call 827-6150



